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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to comment on the Exhibition of Newcastle Urban Renewal Strategy .

I am most dismayed at the idea that the rail line will be cut. For many years
I lived in the Cooks Hill/Bar Beach area, and frequently used Civic Station
to go to various places in the Newcastle area and to Central Station in
Sydney (and on to the International Terminal) -- it is a very convenient
way to travel, especially with luggage. It would be far
less convenient if one had to change to/from another
means of transport. Although I no longer live in this
area, I will use the Newcastle and Civic stations frequently when travelling
to or from other destinations, such as Broadmeadow. 

It would be a tragedy if the rail line were cut, and I would ask you to
consider the wishes of commuters living in the area and rethink this decision.

Regards, Alan Libert.
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